Veek beginning

09.05.22

STAR moments

Even with the short week last week the children have been incredibly busy. They have begun to write character, setting descriptions and some fantastic play scripts and will use these to show off their acting skills. The children have really enjoyed Design and Technology lessons this week and we are very impressed with their designs of Roman chariots. Keep an eye out for next week's newsletter where we will be showing you our work connected to the King's Coronation. Ask your child what they have learnt and enjoyed this week.

Golden Lunch

4H/S Marni

4R Maria

4L Tommy

Our happy leaf recipients for support

are:

4H/S: Darcy 4R: Rayhan

4L: Dragos



s week's learning

This week's learning will see the children complete the first week of the three-week cycle of their English lessons. They will be learning more about the Romans and completing their playscripts ready to type up on Google slides as part of their computing outcome. In maths, the children will complete the topic on money and prepare for the next topic on mass. As scientists, we will continue learning about electricity where the children will be making their own switches. In History, we used the Now PressPlay interactive resource to learn more about Roman Britain, the Roman army, Boudicca, the legacy of the Romans and the Iceni rebellion. All this new information will help us to understand why the Romans wanted to invade Britain. Our Spanish lessons continue to be enjoyed by everyone in Year class teachers and TAs are learning the language alongside the children. Ask your child what Spanish they know, we have been learning how to spell our names using the Spanish alphabet.

A very busy week is ahead for the children and alongside these lessons they will be reading, learning spellings and times tables.

In our Laughology all about self confidence and support. This week we will be asking the children why they are awesome and how they can show this in their body language.

In P.E. the children will continue with athletics and will be developing their skills in the art of running consistently and smoothly at different speeds. This will continue alongside music on a Wednesday morning where all children are expected in school in the correct P.E. kit.

As the weather is getting warmer, you are aware children are allowed to bring a bottle of water into school everyday to help them stay hydrated throughout the day. Please do not send your child to school with a glass bottle as they are very easily smashed when dropped.

The children will continue to participate in P.E. and Music on Wednesday mornings. All children are expected to attend school in their P.E. kit which they will wear for the whole day. Fit Friday will also continue when children are also expected in school wearing their Fit Friday t - shirts.

Over to you...Home learning

Please remember to carry on with Mathletics, Times Tables RockStars and Bug Club and to work on spellings that are sent home each week. All usernames and passwords are in your child's reading record. They can also access Google Classroom and Pupil Drive from

Practise, practise times tables as often as you



Keep in touch!

Email:

vear4@star.newham.sch.uk Twitter:@Star Primary Website: https://star.newham. sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336